This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a
positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI
students. URI already has limited on campus housing and with no off campus options nobody will attend
URI. Limiting the amount of people in larger houses only causes harm and increases the demand for
student houses.



